
 
 
 
Dear House Health Committee, 
  
This CDC link contains instructions and a screening checklist that all doctors are supposed to follow 
before giving a vaccination to anyone. 
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/pubs/pinkbook/vac-admin.html 
 
 My own pediatrician didn’t know about this or follow it.  There is no way dentists will be able to do this 
properly.   Dentists are not trained in vaccine adverse reactions. They are only interested in the new 
billable line item. 
 
Please keep the medical procedure of vaccination in the proper setting between a doctor and 
patient.  Let dentists stick to teeth. Please do not pass this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Sandra Ganey 
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